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Food provision during emergency childcare

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Further to the announcement made by the Prime Minister on 23rd March, we have been informed by Doncaster School’s Catering, who provide our catering services including the kitchen equipment, staff and school meals, that from Monday 30th  March, their staff will no longer work on site in school and will not provide food. 

This means that, from Monday 30th March, all children who attend emergency childcare will need to bring a packed lunch and snack as well as their own water bottle.  Packed lunch boxes and water bottles must be taken home and thoroughly washed daily. 

We are trying to set up a voucher system for parents whose children are eligible for Free School Meals and once this is set up we will contact you again and explain how it will work.
 
I apologise if this causes any inconvenience, however, this change is beyond our control.

Yours Sincerely

J.Jenkinson
Headteacher
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